NEW POLICIES 01-01-2014 updated**

If you have a high deductible medical plan, please call your insurance to find out how
your benefits work and what is applied and not applied towards your high deductible
(this usually includes all prescriptions until the deductible is met).

Please be prepared to pay your portion toward the deductible at the time of your
appointment. If you cannot pay at the time of service, we will need to reschedule your
appointment.

*Payment Plans: Effective 1-1-2014 we will no longer be making payment plans.**

We accept cash, checks, Visa, MasterCard, Discover and American Express.

The charge for all returned checks will be at least $20 per check plus any additional charges
that the bank charges will be added to the $20 fee. If we receive a returned check we will no
longer accept your check for payment in the future.

*We do not submit secondary insurance claims**

**In the case of divorced parents, whoever brings the child in for the appointment is
responsible for updating other caregivers regarding your child’s current health status and
health plans.

At your next appointment you may be asked to fill out all new forms as the laws have changed
and we have to update our forms to follow the new HIPPA rules. Please be patient with us as
we ask you to complete them before you go into the exam room, there will also be the
opportunity to let us know how you want us to contact you to confirm appointments and
receive results.
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